
2Co 9:15  Thanks be unto God for his unspeakable gift.  

Greetings and Kaselehlia from Pohnpei. I trust this note will find you all well. Thank you all again for your 

prayers and gifts. 

Time flies so fast! Our oldest child is preparing to graduate from Calvary Christian Academy. Please pray 

for her decisions regarding where to go after high school. Linda and I covet your prayers for us, that God 

strengthen our inner man and that we have wisdom to lead our children. Please pray for our two young 

ones, Timothy (5 years old) and Cadance (2 years old), that they, too, may come to know the Lord Jesus 

Christ personally. 

We were able to put an access road to the new property, but we still need more clearing and coral 

before we start on the building. On behalf of our church family, I would like to express our deepest 

gratitude for your generous gifts toward the access road and the church building.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday house-to-house 

visitation 

Young people singing a 

special 

Three of the young people 

followed the Lord in believers’ 

baptism Calvary Baptist Church missionary 

banquet. 



Thank you again pastors and praying friends.  

We still need some more clearing and corals 

before we can begin with the building.  

The property look so beautiful after the 

clearing….but after looking at this picture taken at 

the property….this person next to me looks more 

beautiful than the property. 

More pictures of clearing and where we have 

put the coral.  

We can still access the road when the dirt is 

not wet. We need more coral.  



 

 

Praise the Lord…the access road connecting to 

the main road.  


